
NPTO Report November 
 
 
We supported our Lower School teachers by providing snacks and 
meals during conferences!  Thank you to Fabulous Catering (co-
owned by a Nova family!) for donating delicious food to help with 
conference meals! 
 
The Great Gatherings Kick-Off Party was a success!  So far we 
have raised close to $20,000 - all of which supports programs and 
events at Nova.  You can still purchase Great Gatherings; our 
online store is now open and you can access it via the NPTO 
website.  Have a fun time at a gathering and raise money for Nova 
- it's a win/win! 
 
To further support our staff, we have worked with the 
administration on the new staff break room and were able to 
donate $2500 towards furnishing the room and providing a 
fridge.  Of that amount, $420 of it came from the Giving Tree at 
the Great Gatherings Kick-Off Party. 
 
Our next Board meeting will be on Tuesday, December 1st from 4-
5pm in room 131.  Free childcare is available for those that are 
potty trained and over age 3.  All are welcome to come take part! 
 
 


